From:
[ | City Council

Cc: Ron Nelson
Subject: PLEASE SUPPORT the Surveillance Technology Ordinance
Date: Monday, December 05, 2022 7:03:19 PM

Dear Councilmembers and Chief Nelson -

| write to urge you to support the Surveillance Technology and Community
Safety Ordinance proposed by the ACLU of Sonoma County. The ordinance
is the result of a collaborative process with the local ACLU chapter and
Sebastopol Police Chief Ron Nelson. Sebastopol is setting a fine example
of policing that honors and supports the constitutional rights of community
members. Your support of this matter makes a real difference and helps
build trust between SPD and the community.

Sincerely,

Jerry Threet





